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Phuong Pham , of  Condell Park NSW, made the 
following submission on the project:

Mount Owen Continued Operations Project

Supports this project

As an employee at Mount Owen. I am fully support the Mount Owen Continued 
Operations Projects and beyond. It is currently a well run and managed mine with 
plenty of success in the past and current, in terms of safety and productivity, and more 
importantly the mine have not had any issues with the surrounding community as far 
as I am concerned. 

Personnally, This Project will enhance my career development as I have an opportunity 
to extent my stay with Thiess. 

Also, creating more jobs or maintaining the employment around the Hunter Valley
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